
 
 

  Apr 27, 2022 

 

YS-2022-04 
 

 

Notice of Product Discontinuation 

Nisshinbo Micro Devices Inc. 

3-10, Nihonbashi Yokoyama-cho,Chuo-ku,  

Tokyo 103-8456, Japan 

 

Dear Customer,  

 

Appreciate for your support as always. We are writing this letter to inform you of 

an end of life on the following products. The below products has been 

discontinued due to phase out of key material.  

 

1. Discontinued Product 

MUSES8920D 

MUSES8920E 

MUSES8920KX7 

 

2. Date of Discontinuation 

April 2022 

 

3. Replaced Product 

MUSES8920AD (MP Schedule: January 2023) 

MUSES8920AE (MP Schedule: January 2023) 

MUSES8920AKX7 (MP Schedule: January 2023) 

 

We sincerely apologize for such short notice. As this might cause inconvenience of 

your side, we would like to ask for your understanding regarding this 

discontinuation. If you have any questions about this notice, please reach out to 

our sales responsibilities.  

 

Sincerely yours, 


